
CITY OF SAN BERNARDINO 

 

MILITARY BANNER RECOGNITION APPLICATION 

The City of San Bernardino is currently seeking the names of military personnel who are currently serving on active duty in the 

United States Armed Forces.  Names that are submitted to the San Bernardino Patriotism Committee will be considered for 

placement on street banners displayed throughout our City. 

Please complete the application and return it to: 

City of San Bernardino, Council Office, 290 N D Street, 8
th

 Floor San Bernardino, CA 92401 

     

Last Name  First Name  Middle Name 
     

     

Branch  Rank  Enlistment Date 
     

     

Base/Deployment Location 

     

E-mail address:    

     
Upon completion of active duty, or at the end of the conflict, the banner will be presented to the honoree by the Mayor 

and City Council at a City Council meeting. 
     

CONTACT PERSON INFORMATION 
     

Name(s):  

Relationship to Applicant:  

Mailing Address:  

City, State, Zip Code:  

Contact Phone Number(s):  

E-mail address:  

 

IF ANY OF THE ABOVE INFORMATION SHOULD CHANGE IN ANY WAY 

PLEASE LET US KNOW SO THAT WE CAN UPDATE OUR RECORDS 
Return to:  City of San Bernardino, Council Office, 290 N D Street, 8

th
 Fl  San Bernardino, CA 92401 

 

DO NOT WRITE BELOW THIS LINE – FOR CITY USE ONLY 

  

Location of Banner:  

     

Installation Date:   Discharge Date:  

     

Date of Presentation of Banner by Council:  

     

Comments:  
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